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Jonathan Creek Precinct  
Location Change 
 
Jonathan Creek Precinct is being moved to a more spacious location 
– the Jonathan Creek Christian Church Fellowship Hall. 
 
Moultrie County Clerk Georgia England states that the Jonathan 
Creek Township Shed has been used for Elections for many years, 
and wishes to thank the Jonathan Creek Township for their past 
courtesies.  
 
England also wishes to thank Pastor Tim Henderson and the 
Congregation for allowing the use of the Church Fellowship Hall as a 
polling place for future elections. The move to the new location will be 
effective with the upcoming Consolidated Election on April 4, 2017. 
 
Voters in Jonathan Creek Precinct will receive new Voter Registration 
cards reflecting the location change the week of January 23, 2017.  
 
The Jonathan Creek Christian Church Fellowship Hall is located on 
the Cadwell Road approximately 3 miles south of the former location.  


